Petr Skala 6 Robinson Crescent Mackenzie BC VOJ 2C0 haprehs16@gmail.com 587-578-3799

Date: October 10, 2023

Mayor Joan Atkinson District of Mackenzie PO Bag 340 Mackenzie, BC VOJ 2CO

Dear Mayor Atkinson and Honorable Members of the Mackenzie Council,

I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. I am writing to seek the support of the District of Mackenzie in our endeavor to establish a new and exciting addition to the local business community – Mackenu Brewing Ltd. As a passionate entrepreneur and a resident of this vibrant community, I am enthusiastic about the potential this venture holds for our town.

Mackchu Brewing Ltd. will not only serve as a place for people to enjoy handcrafted, locally brewed beers but also contribute to the growth and prosperity of our community. It is my vision that this brewery will become a hub for residents and visitors alike, fostering a sense of community and pride in our district.

The goals of Mackehu Brewing Ltd. align closely with the values and objectives of the District of Mackenzie, including promoting economic development, creating jobs, and enhancing the quality of life for our residents. By supporting this initiative, you would be contributing to the diversification of our local economy and helping to strengthen the fabric of our community.

We kindly request a formal letter of support from the District of Mackenzie, addressed to Mackchu Brewing Ltd., as we move forward with the necessary permitting and licensing processes. This letter would greatly aid us in securing the necessary approvals and funding to make Mackchu Brewing Ltd. a reality.

We are committed to being responsible business owners and ensuring that our brewery operates in full compliance with all local regulations, including those related to alcohol production and distribution. We also plan to actively engage with the community through events, partnerships with local organizations, and support for local initiatives.

We would welcome the opportunity to present our project to the Council in more detail if that would be of interest. We believe that your support would not only help us succeed but also contribute to the growth and prosperity of our beloved Mackenzie district. Thank you for your time and consideration of our request. We look forward to your positive response and the opportunity to work closely with the District of Mackenzie to make Mackchu Brewing Ltd. a successful and integral part of our community.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 587-578-3799 or <a href="https://haprehs16@gmail.com">haprehs16@gmail.com</a> should you have any questions or require additional information.

Sincerely,

Petr Skala, Mackchu Brewing Ltd. Founder/Owner